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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL

I have heard on the SHED vine that we raised about $1600 from the raffle,  though if time and 
frustration were taken into account,  we are probably $1600 dowm.  

WELL DONE SHEDDERS

Well done all those who contributed to  
the CHRISTMAS RAFFLE & TOYS.

There was a lot of positive comments 
from passers-by  and “Can I have one 
please Mom” from kids.



It seems someone has been out and about talking to K & D HARDWARE and we have another 
money making project for the New Year.  We have been asked to construct a couple of display 
stands for them.  I feel sure that with the expertise in the Shed we will find this a ‘walk in the park’.

If there is anyone to whom I owe money, I’m prepared to forget it if they 
are.

      Errol Flynn
Actor.


